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RE: Project 19-032
Greater Chicago Center for
Advanced Surgery

To Whom It May Concern:

Please accept this letter in support of the development of the Greater Chicago Center for
Advanced Surgery.

[ was fortunate to have hip surgery performed by Dr. Domb both this past September and earlier
this month. The procedures I had were robotic total hip replacements. The surgeries were
successfully performed in a Wisconsin surgery center.

{ cannot begin to tell you how professional, accommodating, and assuring Dr. Domb and his staff
were to me. Dr. Domb’s ability to perform this type of procedure in suburban Chicago will
benefit the many patients that are now leaving the state for his care.
I encourage the approval of this project.
Sincerely,
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Timothy C. Halas

1605 E. Central Road, Unit 1 16B
Arlington Heights, IL 60005-3335



